
 

 

 

 

Dears OISTAT Headquarters, 

In Behalf of the Egyptian Scenographers and Theatre Technicians Center (ESTTC), 
we kindly nominate Mr. Hazem Shebl to be our candidate to be elected to the EC. 

The Egyptian Scenographers and Theatre Technicians Center (ESTTC) will support 
the candidate, if elected. 

Best Regards 

 

Hazem Shebl 

Founder and the resident of The Egyptian Scenographers and Theatre Technicians 
Center (ESTTC) 

Email: hazemzo@gmail.com 

Cell Phone: +2 01223102205 


